
 
             QUESTIONS: PalmRiverUtilities@colliercountyfl.gov | (239) 227-4172 |  www.CollierPUR.com 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2, 2024 
 

Dear Palm River residents, 
 

Re:  Cypress Way E. Temporary Closure Notice 
 

On Monday, May 6, contractors will begin installation of a deep sanitary sewer at the intersection of 
Cypress Way E. and Eastwood Drive.  This work will require the closing of Cypress Way E. at the 
intersection of Eastwood Drive from May 6 through May 9. Afterward, the sanitary sewer installation will 
continue west on Cypress Way E. moving toward Pompano Drive.  (Please see the detour map below.)   
 

The Cypress Way E. closure has 
been reported to Collier County Public 
Schools Transportation, Collier 
County Solid Waste, first responders 
and the U.S. Postal Service to ensure 
continued services.  
 
This schedule may be subject to 
change due to inclement weather 
and unforeseen conditions. For 
construction updates, visit 
http://www.collierpur.com/project-

areas-1-2-2/ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If you have questions or would like further information, please call Collier County’s public information 
consultant at 239-227-4172 or email PalmRiverUtilities@Colliercountyfl.gov. 

       

Cordially, 
 
 

Diana C. Dueri, PMP  
Project Manager III 

Palm River Public Utilities Renewal Project 
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